
SOUTHERN UTAH 
VALLEY POWER SYSTEMS (SUVPS) 
TO REPLACE HIGH-VOLTAGE LINE 
IN SPANISH FORK

To meet the growing energy needs of our communities, 
SUVPS is launching Phase I of the Power Grid Improvement 
Program. As part of this effort, surveying and geotechnical 
testing will begin as early as February 24 and continue through 
Spring. This work involves drilling test holes at various locations in 
Spanish Fork to collect soil samples for evaluation.

WHAT TO EXPECT
TESTING LOCATIONS – Drilling will take place along the existing power line 
route, starting at the Canyon Road substation and continuing along 400 South, 
Scenic Drive, Arrowhead Trail, Del Monte Road, and 900 South, ending west of I-15 
at the site of a planned substation. (See map for details.)

MINIMAL DISRUPTIONS – While we anticipate minimal disturbances, residents may 
experience temporary increases in noise from drilling activities.

SAFETY MEASURES – Work areas will be marked, and some traffic closures may be necessary. 
Utility lines will be identified and protected before drilling begins.

ABOUT SUVPS
SUVPS is an interlocal entity formed by Payson City, Salem City, Spanish Fork City, Springville City, and the 
Southern Utah Valley Electric Service District. Our mission is to ensure reliable electric transmission while 
allowing each city to manage its own retail electric system.

STAY INFORMED
Our dedicated public involvement team is here to answer questions and keep you updated. 

SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES
info@suvpsutah.gov

VISIT OUR WEBSITE 
www.suvpsutah.gov

CALL OUR HOTLINE
800-292-3557
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